
 

 

 
November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to confirm that your child has been allocated a place on the Expressive Arts Faculty 
trip to see “Dick Whittington” at The Theatre Chipping Norton on Friday 13th January 2023. 
 
As stated in my earlier letter, we will leave school at 11.00am and return to the school by 4.00pm.  
 
Pupils should bring a packed lunch, snacks and a drink for the day. If your child is eligible for Free 
School Meals, they must talk to the school kitchen the day before the trip to organise a packed lunch, 
which they can collect in the morning before we depart for the trip.  
 
Please note that with any trip of this type, should any pupil's behaviour, work or attendance cause 
concern, we reserve the right to exclude them from the trip. 
 
Please make the payment now of £20.50, using the ParentMailPMX on-line system. Please can you 
also complete the on-line medical form or the medical consent form attached and return it to the 
Finance Office along with your payment no later than 3.10pm on Friday 9th December 2022.  
 
During the interval, the pupils will be provided with Vanilla Ice Cream or dairy-free Sorbet. Please 
indicate on the medical form which option your child would prefer, as we need to let the Theatre 
know numbers in advance.  
 
As mentioned in my previous letter, the deadline for payment is set by the theatre. They will release 
tickets if we do not pay by this time.  
 
Should you have any problems or would like to speak to me, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ms E. Stones 
Head of Expressive Arts 
 


